Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education
Kevin Larsen, District 1 Program Advisor

May 2016 Report
On-Site Assistance – 18 high schools, 0 AITC, 0 University

	Midland (S5)
United (S4)

Putnam County (S5)

Rochelle (S2)

Sterling – New Program (S2)

Metamora (S5)

Princeville (S5)

AlWood (S3)

Riverdale (S3)
	Eureka (S5)
Princeton (S3)

Wethersfield (S3)

Amboy (S2)

Stillman Valley (S2)

Orangeville (S1)
Paw Paw (S2)

Cambridge (S3)

Prophetstown (S2)




Workshops/In-services/Presentations – Participants – 35
· Riverdale FFA Banquet – Keynote Speech (5/11)

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 5
· FCAE Staff Conference Call (5/12)
· STAR Bus Trip Planning Conference Call (5/12)

· Sauk Valley Area Chamber of Commerce Ag Committee Meeting (5/17)

· IL AITC Spring Meeting (5/24)

· FCAE Staff Meeting (5/25)

Other Activities
Miles Traveled – 2226
Commentary

The month of May wrapped up school visits with the new agriculture teachers to make sure they were comfortable with their end of the year items to submit and to reflect with them on how their first year went.  I am happy to report that all of my first year teachers are staying in the profession and they all are doing quite well!  I had the great opportunity to meet with the Sauk Valley Area Chamber of Commerce Agriculture Committee and explained to them how support for agricultural education starts at the local level, offering assistance to their local agriculture programs.  Now my focus changes to preparing for the District 1 professional development workshop in June, the State FFA Convention, and the IAVAT conference.  Another great month in this incredible journey!








